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Niagara-on-the-Lake Donates 2500 
Reusable Bags with Fire Safety Tips 
 
For Immediate Release                      November 7, 2022 

Niagara-on-the-Lake's Fire & Emergency Services Department worked with The MARC 
Group to get 2500 free reusable shopping bags to distribute to members of the 
community to promote fire safety. Each bag is designed with the fire safety message 
"working smoke and carbon monoxide alarms save lives" in an effort to raise awareness 
about the importance of testing alarms in homes throughout Town.  
  
The Town’s Community Risk Reduction Staff delivered over 1200 bags to students at 
Crossroads Public School, St. Davids Public School, and St. Michaels Catholic 
Elementary School to bring home for their families. 
  
On November 10, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., Town Community Risk Reduction Staff 
will be at Phil's Your Independent Grocer and on November 15, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 
p.m. at Hendricks Your Independent Grocer distributing bags to customers. Bags will be 
limited to one bag per customer.  
 
"Fire education is essential to safeguarding fire safety throughout the community," 
stated CAO Marnie Cluckie. "The important, life-saving message on these reusable 
bags is intended to remind residents to continuously test their smoke and carbon 
monoxide alarms to ensure they work in the event of a fire."  
 
Local businesses were reached out to sponsor the bags. Thank you to our partners: 

• 76 Construction Management  

• Andrew's Law P.C. 

• I'm Here Homecare 

• Miller DKI  

• Mortgage Architects 

• Niagara Pet Resort 

• Performance Restored – Dr. Parisa Ricciardelli 

• Remax – Tammy McCarthy 

• Rev's Full Throttle 

• River Road Retirement Residence   



 

 

• Roofing Guaranteed 

• Tip Top Exteriors 

• TyVes Taekwondo 

• Vancore Construction Inc. 

• White’s Cleaning & Restoration Inc. 
  
Thank you to the Town's Fire & Emergency Services Department, The MARC Group, 
and the local businesses that partnered with the Town to share fire education tips with 
the community.   
  
For immediate alerts, follow the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram. 
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